Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

May 17, 2010
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Carolyn Burns




Brian Lennon




Lewis Russell




Eric Mabe
Blake Smith

Members Absent: Doug Hall and Jim Potts 
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Kim Irby, Linda Bailey, and Brandon Darrow.
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Blake Smith to approve the minutes of the April 19, 2010 meeting.  The motion carried unanimously.

A motion was made by Eric Mabe and seconded by Brian Lennon to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Brian Lennon to keep Health and Technology classes as local electives.  The motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Johnson presented the School Safety report to the Board.

Mr. Johnson advised the board that the OFYP request for 2010-2011 had not come yet.

Mrs. Bailey presented elementary enrollment, attendance, and up-coming events to the Board.

Mrs. Irby presented secondary enrollment and up-coming events to the Board.  She also advised the Board that several seniors may not be able to participate in the graduation ceremony if they did not get their time made up.
At 7:03 p.m. a motion was made by Brian Lennon and seconded by Lewis Russell to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
